
 
Dear Middle School Fencing Families:  
 
Welcome to the Ridge Middle School Fencing Team.  If your child is joining the team for the first 
time, he or she is required to have basic fencing gear for practices and meets. If you are 
returning to the team you must have your own competition equipment which includes knickers, 
fencing socks, body cord and a lame if you are a sabre or foil fencer.   
 
The required basics for all students are:  

 Three weapon Mask or Sabre Mask  

 Jacket  

 Plastic Chest Protector  

 Plastron  

 Glove  

 Fencing Socks  

 Knickers  

 Body Cord  

 Fencing gear bag  
 

Returning fencers must own their own weapon and all of the above equipment as well as 
equipment related to their weapon: 

 Foil Lame 

 Sabre Lame 

 Sabre Cuff 

 Sabre Mask 

 Sabre Mask Cord 
 
If you are missing any of the above items now is your opportunity to purchase equipment at a 
group discount.  
 
Foil and sabre lames and electric weapons are provided only for individual fencers new to the 
sport and have no idea what weapon they would like to fence.   
 
A group discount of 25% has been negotiated with a local fencing supplier; however, the 
equipment must be purchased as an entire group through Kids Can Fence, not individually. The 
pricing on the equipment order form reflects the discounted price.  
 
All checks must be made out to “Kids Can Fence”.   
 
If you have any questions please email info@kidscanfence.com. 


